
From: David Hughes < >  
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 5:03 PM 
To: Jack Crompton <jcrompton@whistler.ca>; Arthur De Jong <adejong@whistler.ca>; Duane Jackson 
<djackson@whistler.ca>; cjewett@whistlerca; Ralph Forsyth <rforsyth@whistler.ca>; John Grills 
<jgrills@whistler.ca>; Jen Ford <jford@whistler.ca>; Julie Sakamoto <jsakamoto@whistler.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: White Gold beautification 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe. 
 
Ms. Cullen, Honourable Mayor and Council, 
I would like to add my name to the White Gold residents that are opposed to the underground 
wiring proposed project.  As much as the project has merit, from a beautification perspective, I 
believe the project cost to the home owner is too expensive.  
I believe the previous canvasing White Gold Residents was in complete and a lack of a response 
should not be interrupted as a vote for the project.  I did not have a chance to vote last 
time.  Please note my address is 7450 Ambassador Crescent V8E0E4 (not 5211 Ranger North 
Vancouver, a former address). 
 Thank you 
 David Hughes 

 
 




